
Addendum No. 1 
Bid No. 704 - Markerboards 
Location:  Queens College  
8/16/21 
 
Site Visit Information: 
 
The site visit scheduled for tomorrow, August 17, 2021 at 11:00 a.m. has been rescheduled to Monday, 
August 23, 2021 at 10:30 a.m.  Please contact Amparo Barrera at Amparo.Barrera@qc.cuny.edu if you 
plan on attending the site visit.   
 
***YOU MUST CONTACT AMPARO BARRERA NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 18TH IF YOU 
PLAN TO ATTEND THE SITE VISIT.*** 
 
Please complete the attached Contact Sign-in Worksheet and include it with your email to Amparo 
notifying her that you will be attending the site visit on Monday, August 23rd. 

Contact Sign in 
Worksheet.xlsx  

 
Please note:  All attendees will be asked to complete the Everbridge Health Screening Application, see 
attached Visitor’s Guide.   
 
 

Attachment 2 
-Visitors Guide.pdf  
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